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Latest PPS News
BPHC Members Receive $6.6 Million in Pay  
for Performance Distributions
BPHC organizations eligible for participation in Pay for Performance (P4P) 
measures were awarded $6.6 million in distributions. In total, 150 organizations 
received performance-based award distributions for DSRIP Measurement Year 2
(MY2) – the time period of July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016. 

P4P amounts were based on organizations’ impact on HEDIS measures and 
their level of participation in our PPS. Organizations can use their P4P awards 
at their own discretion (see story below on how one community center used 
their award).

More information on P4P awards is contained in our March 20th All-Member 
webinar presentation. You may e-mail us at updates@bronxphc.org if you 
have any questions.

Bronx Youth Advocate for Their Community
Young people with Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center (MMFYC) traveled to 
the March for Our Lives rally in Washington, DC to be a voice for policy change. 
Heidi Hynes, MMFYC Executive Director, utilized part of her organization’s P4P 
award to allow additional youth to take the trip.

“You can’t focus on your health without worrying about violence in your 
community,” says Hynes. “Joining with peers from across the nation to  
advocate for their community’s well-being was a moment of deep  
empowerment for our kids.”  

Two-Part Webinar:  
Protecting Patient 
Privacy in an 
Integrated Delivery 
System
April 10 and 17    
10 - 11 a.m. 

(1.0 CME credit/webinar) 

The collection and sharing of 
patient health information is highly 
regulated by federal and state 
privacy laws that affect the flow 
of information that is so critical to 
DSRIP’s success.

Join us for a discussion that will 
explore key privacy laws that 
apply to organizations and what 
they mean. 

Webinar Dial-in and Link: 
Phone #:   866-859-7687 
Phone Passcode: 61260223# 
Meeting passcode:  dsrip   
Meeting #:  745579772 
Participant URL:  Click here

2.0 CME credits available  
for participating in both parts  
of the webinar. For questions,  
contact Suzette Gordon,  
BPHC Compliance Officer.

Webinar: 
Value Based Payment 
Training for Behavioral 
Health Providers
April 11 
4 – 5 p.m.

BPHC is offering a webinar 
version our Value Based Training 
for Behavioral Health Providers  
for those who were unable to 
attend the in-person training  
on March 27. 

Contact Rebekah Epstein  
to register. 

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351,  
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
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